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Boeing today issued the following statement:

Boeing is proud of our long relationship with Emirates and is pleased by the signing of a purchase agreement for
10 747-8 Freighters for Emirates SkyCargo at the Farnborough Airshow. A final contract signing is expected in
the near future, at which time the order will be posted to Boeing's Orders and Deliveries Web site.
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